
June 5, 2021 
 
 
Dear Chapel Family, 
  
We are grateful for another opportunity to share a new update with you. 
 
The independent firm that the Constitution Committee engaged was here at The Chapel this past week 
for a number of meetings over the course of two days. The Committee is thankful for their assistance as 
we work through this situation. That work will continue over the coming weeks. It is our expectation that 
the fact-finding step of this inquiry will take 30-60 days. 
 
At that point, the Committee will continue the work of discerning a wise course of action, intending to 
reach decisions within 30 days of the close of the fact-finding process. Initially, we anticipated the entire 
inquiry to last for a total of 30-60 days; we now expect that a 60-90 day timeframe is wiser. The 
Committee remains steadfast in their desire for an expedient and effective process for the church, and it 
is our goal to keep you informed throughout. 
 
Please continue to pray for The Chapel at this important time, that we “may be filled with the knowledge 
of God's will in all spiritual wisdom and understanding.”  
 
Sola Gratia, 
The Chapel 


